
Brady Township
Public Budget Hearing Meeting

March 31, 2021  @ 7pm

Called to order by Supervisor, Kienitz, with pledge of allegiance.

Present:  Supervisor, Steve Kienitz;  Clerk, Beverly Wenzlick;  Treasurer, Patricia Goodrich:  Trustees,  Glen 
Reeves and Aaron Somers.  5 residents

Motion by Goodrich support by Reeves to:  Accept Budget Workshop Meeting Minutes presented by Clerk 
Wenzlick, as presented.                                                                                                                 Motion Passed 5-0

Proposed Income and Expense Budget presented by Clerk Wenzlick
Discussion 

Board and Employee raises for 2021-2022
Suggested by Supervisor to do review of wages every 4 years
Roads

Public Comment:
Questions on why wage increases.  Kienitz stated we have a good Board, Commissions and employees.  We 
must keep reviewing our wage scale, to keep who we have now and incentive for new personnel down the road.
Concerns that the work done on roads and the products used are not the best quality, we should reduce Budget 
for Salary/wages and increase Budget for roads.
Resident commented the Board should have let marijuana business in township. Wanted to know why we would 
not welcome the new business into township for more revenue.

Motion by Wenzlick support by Reeves to adjourn.                                                                     Motion Passed 5-0

Meeting Adjourned 8:10pm

Respectfully submitted
Beverly Wenzlick
Brady Township Clerk


